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A Note from Dr. G

Superintendent's Corner

3/15&16 WHS Spring
Musical 8 pm

3/18 Mount Pleasant
Visual Arts Festival
Opening Reception
6:30 pm Westlake
Library, 
Modified Sports Begin

3/19 Meet the
Coaches Night (JV and
Varsity) 7 pm

3/20 Board of
Education Meeting 
8 pm

Noticing the Good

In Awe of the Paw - Behind the Scenes

More than 700 students from 40
Westchester and Putnam County high
schools will showcase their graduate-

level science research projects in a
competitive poster venue at the 23rd  

Annual Regeneron - Westchester
Science and Engineering Fair (WESEF)
at Somers High School this Saturday.

Please join us in wishing our 11 Westlake
students good luck this weekend!

The Week Ahead

Sean Gray, a Senior at WHS, designed and built the
Beauty and the Beast set while managing the Set

Crew members. This is one of many sets Sean has
creatively built in his time at WHS. In addition, Sean
has been in charge of the lighting system in the John

S. Whearty Theater throughout his High School
career. Additionally, he sets, prepares and works
the lighting booth for all the musical productions at

WHS. There are two more opportunities to see
Beauty & The Beast at WHS. Tickets at  

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/81570

The Westchester County School Music Association All-County Band Concert took
place at last weekend at New Rochelle High School. Congratulations to our
talented students who represented Mount Pleasant at this year’s concert. 

On Wednesday, thirteen students were inducted into Westlake’s chapter of the
National Council for the Social Studies Rho Kappa National Social Studies Honor

Society. Thank you to Rho Kappa adviser Tricia Olivera and special guest
speaker WHS teacher Patrick Henderson for celebrating Rho Kappa’s 10th

anniversary in Westlake and our students’ accomplishments in social studies. To
recognize Pi Day (3/14), WHS math teacher Teresa Barbuto incorporated some

“irrational number” activities into the day’s geometry lesson.  
March is National Athletic Training Month. Now that spring season has started,
Westlake trainer Hilary Piccoli can be found outside with our student athletes

every day. Make sure to say thank you when you see her. 
 I look forward to seeing you all Monday night at the Visual Arts Festival Opening

Reception! Finally, budget season is upon us and I will be presenting the
Instructional Program at next week’s Board of Education meeting. All are invited

to attend.
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